
It has been a great start to the year in 4M!  

We have been working hard to improve our understanding of new concepts that we need 

to learn in Year 4. We have been developing new friendships and are working together to 

achieve our learning goals. 

 

Early in Term 1 we set some of our learning goals and placed them in our classroom on 

display. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Mathematics this term we are really focussing on developing our knowledge of Addition, 

Subtraction, Multiplication and Division and solving Mathematics word problems. Each 

week we will be focussing on a particular set of times tables and investigating problem 

solving questions. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have spent a lot of time reading some great texts and many of us are working hard to 

complete the Premier’s Reading Challenge. One of our favourite places to visit is the library! 

We have so many great books there! 

Many of us are enjoying some of the books below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also been focussing on the three levels of questioning in order to improve our 

comprehension skills. We can all tell you about Here – 

Literal, Hidden – Inferential and Head – Evaluative 

questions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



In writing we are focussing on Narratives, investigating how to create a great setting and 

develop interesting characters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have enjoyed participating in a variety of art activities. Some of them can be seen 

below. 

 

 

 

 


